
 
 
 

May 2025 
 
 

RE: Westside Community Schools Pre-65 Retiree Medical/Dental Coverage 

Dear Westside Retiree, 

You are receiving the enclosed information for 2025 Benefit Open Enrollment. The following link 
provides all plan documents for the 2025-26 Open Enrollment for Pre-65 Retirees 

 
https://www.westside66.org/Page/1104 

 
There are two different medical plans offered this year. If you choose to continue participating in 
Westside Community Schools Pre-65 Insurances, you must complete an enrollment form with your 
chosen plan indicated. Forms must be back to Westside Human Resources by June 9, 2025. 
Please study the enclosed materials and choose the best option for you, and your dependents, if 
applicable. 

 
You may mail your forms back to Westside Human Resources, 909 South 76th Street, Omaha, NE 
68114. Be sure to fill out the entire form; Name, Social Security number, Date of Birth, Address, 
email address, all dependents to be covered, plan choice, sign and date. 

 
If you have questions regarding plan options, you may email Westside Community Schools Human 
Resources Department at hrdept@westside66.net or call 402.390.2144. 

 
 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Westside Community Schools 
Human Resources Department 
hrdept@westside66.net 
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